
Belinda Scott - ICAG Inc. Objection to AGL Gas and the Gas Storage Facility at Tomago and 
Hexham pipeline 

  
Dear Planning Department, 
Please accept this first step of a formal objection to AGL Gas Newcastle Gas Storage Facility at 
Tomago and its pipeline to Hexham. 
 
Rising Tide is currently hearing from many community members who are very concerned with the 
expansion of coal seam gas developments across NSW and the implications of this facility and other 
gas infrastructure. We are still taking on their concerns in order to guide our submission to this 
process. Therefore, please accept this claim for Submitters Rights to allow us to be able to add 
further information to our formal objection upon completion. 
 
Thank you very much, 
Naomi Hogan, 
On behalf of Rising Tide Newcastle 
171 Parry St Hamilton NSW 2303 
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